
09-21-17 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

UC 2017 Feedback Review 

The officers discussed the combined program feedback from directly after the 
conference and the follow-up survey.  Trends were noted, and the group 
addressed both strong and weak points to consider as planning begins for the 
next conference.  The officers brainstormed some possible programming topics 
based on comments. 

 

UC 2018 Planning Committees 

It was decided that a general call for additional Program Committee participants should 
be sent in the next couple of days.   

First meetings for the committees will be scheduled for mid-October.   

 

Site Visit 

Andrea will be traveling to Idaho next week to tour the Boise Public Library and possible 
reception locations.  She will be staying at one of the hotels, and has made an 
appointment with the other hotel.  She will talk to the library’s IT department while 
there.   

 

Next call date  

The next date will be determined after the two committee meetings have been 
scheduled. 


